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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Friends of Southridge is the Parent Teacher Association (PTA) for the school.  

Our constitution states that we are here to “provide educational and other 

facilities for the benefit of the pupils attending Southridge First School.”  

 

Who Are We? 

We are a charity run by a small but friendly group and we always need new 

members. Without our support school would not be able to host as many 

educational visitors or make certain purchases, for example we have just 

agreed to help refurbish the Early Years Outdoor Area.  Our aim is to raise 

funds to assist school in making Southridge a vibrant, fun and eclectic school 

which gives our children a wonderful educational experience. 

 

What Do We Do? 

We host Disco’s, Summer and Winter Fayres, sell Mothers and Father’s Day 

gifts and do what we can to make sure the children have a great experience.  

We have recently purchased Ipad’s, Staging, Lighting and books all to benefit 

our children. 

 

Why Help? 

Without your support we cannot fundraise, which in turn has a detrimental 

effect on what we can support school with.  You don’t have to attend every 

meeting, nor do you have to take on a specific role, all we ask is that you sign 

up to help where you can. 30 minutes at the school fayre, or helping at a disco 

is enough, it really makes a difference.   

 

How Can I Get Involved? 

It’s simple, just turn up to one of our meetings, advertised on the school 

newsletter or email friendsofsouthridgepta@gmail.com or hand the completed 

slip into the school office. 

 

Thank You  

The Friends of Southridge PTA. 

 

If you are able to help or would like to keep informed of what we do simply 

complete and return the following form to the school office. 

 

Name……………………………………………………………...……………………………………. 

Email………………………………………………........................................................................ 

Mobile Phone Number………………................Childs School Year…………………….... 

mailto:friendsofsouthridgepta@gmail.com

